
 

 

NOTICE 
The September 2, 2020, regular meeting of the Big Valley 
Groundwater Basin Advisory Committee has been canceled. A 
special meeting has been scheduled for August 26, 2020, and 
will be held at the Bieber Veterans Memorial Hall, 657-575 
Bridge Street, Bieber, CA 96009. Information on additional 
participation methods will follow.  


